
 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION 
OF JANUARY 27, 2025 REGULAR MEETING 

 

The public will take notice that the Council Members of the Town 
of Hildebran have canceled the January 27, 2025 regular meeting 
due to a scheduling conflict. 

A special meeting has been called for January 29, 2025. 

 

 

 

 

      ____________________________________ 

      Wendell Hildebran, Mayor 

 


